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Criminal Justice Club

“Only one who devotes himself to a cause with his whole strength and soul can be a true master. For this reason mastery demands all of a person.” 
~Albert Einstein
NEWSLETTER






Submitted by: Linda Derricks, Secretary to the Criminal Justice Club
We would like to welcome everyone back from fall break, and hoped you all enjoyed the few days off. As a reminder, the board will like to promote all members to communicate openly and effectively. If you have concerns or inquiries, please know that each board member is there for you. In addition, if club members find they are in need of immediate resolution, the board would like to support you to contact Mr. Asfari, our club advisor. 







Thank you,

 President Katherine Garcia
The upcoming meeting for the club is going to be the October 30, 2012 at the PSEC building. Please make sure that when you arrive, you have your dues ready if you have not paid thus far, and sign in. Once again, please put your WAKE TECH EMAIL ACCOUNT after your name.
Criminal Justice Club members, we would like to introduce the newest board member, Mr. Michael B. Humphrey. Mr. Humphrey will promote our Criminal Justice Club web page / blogging. Mr. Humphrey showed great enthusiasm for our clubs page, and we are confident that he will do great things to create a page that others will find confident and supportive. If you have a chance to meet Mr. Humphrey, please say hello and make him feel welcome. 
Minutes: 

Ladies and gentleman of the club, last Thursday we had a really nice turn out of attendees, although, we are still looking forward to seeing more of you at the next meeting. A special thank you to all those that attended and for the suggested future initiatives with tours of the Federal Prison, or Central Prison of North Carolina, the Juvenile Detention center, Toys for Tots, and the Healing Place. The club also discussed fundraising in accordance to the “Ripple Effect.” Many of Wake Technical Community College’s professors and other clubs are already supporting the application of the ripple effect. The premise behind the ripple effect is that a portion of the money our club raises will be donated back into the school to aide a student who may have fallen on hard times, and is unable to afford his or her tuition, textbooks, or other necessities. 
The Healing Place is a social justice project that we may combine Toys for Tots. In the event that the proposals are separated, the club is projecting to aid the Healing Place specifically on weekends. Toys for Tots then will be one of our holiday initiatives. For those unfamiliar with the Healing Place here is some information in accordance to their website: “The Healing Place is the Rape Crisis and Child Advocacy Center of Henderson County. We serve men, women, and children of all ages following rape, sexual assault, child sexual abuse or felonious physical abuse…All services are free and confidential.” For those interested in finding out more information, we have attached the web link: http://www.thehealingplace.com
Current Criminal Justice Initiatives: 
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Blood Drive, on the 31st of Oct., 2012. 
   [image: image3.wmf]Food Bank of Central and Eastern North Carolina, now- 17th of Dec.
Reminders: 

A Special notice:

 From: Christy Shields, Student Orientation Coordinator, for the Office of Student Activities.

Re: A few good students to work Spring Orientation Sessions!

Job Responsibilities: 

Orientation Leaders (OLs) help guide and check in students and their families, speak at orientation, take new students and their guests on tours after the orientation session, and help with all the other duties associated with new student orientation like setting up the room, putting packets together, maintaining orientation supplies, etc. I am looking for Wake Tech’s top-notch students who have good interpersonal and communication skills, who are positive, energetic, and have leadership potential. If interested, please contact our President or the Office of Student activities, to receive an application. The pay for OLs is $10.00 per hour. If you need additional information, please contact our President Katherine Garcia or the Office of Student Activities, located on Main Campus, and please review the last newsletter sent out regarding how to qualify. 

Once again, we thank you all for creating an atmosphere of responsibility. To all those working in the many fields of law, please be safe. 

With gratitude, 

Your Board:

Katherine Garcia, Marvin Gutierrez, Krystiana Beal, LaPonda Jenkins, Dawn James, Michael Humphrey, and Linda Derricks
